
 

  
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

      
    

    
 

    
    

      
   

 
      

    
    

       
   

 
         

    
     

  
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to recommend the Church of the Living God, located in Galveston, Texas. Founded in 1976, 
the Church of the Living God has become an integral part of the community, offering a welcoming and 
inclusive environment for all who seek spiritual growth. 

At the Church of the Living God, its mission is centered around creating a space where individuals can 
grow in faith and experience personal transformation. It achieves this by providing a range of services, 
from worship and teaching to community outreach. Its commitment to extending grace and support is 
also evident through various ministries and programs. 

Led by Pastors Trey and Marlo Dowdy, the entire staff at Church of the Living God is dedicated and 
passionate. They have a culture that is rooted in the teachings of Christ and the power of the Holy Spirit, 
and their vision of transformation, both personal and communal, is reflected in their growing 
congregation and the ongoing success of their outreach programs. They emphasize fellowship and 
nurturing a deep relationship with God, making it a place where members feel truly valued. 

I wholeheartedly recommend the Church of the Living God to anyone looking to join a vibrant faith 
community committed to making a positive impact on individuals and society as a whole. With a strong 
leadership team, its great community will treat you like family from the moment you step foot on 
campus. 

Sincerely, 

Tania Cheng 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

618 Northport Lane, Kemah, Texas 77565 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/kloveless 
Main  682-372-5616 Email  tania.cheng@schooleymitchell.com 
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